
SACRED HEART SODALITY
NEWSLETTER

We will meet for the Rosary and Mass and meeting
on June 5 Please wear your blue scarf

The schedule will be:
★ Rosary : 8:30 am

★Mass:  9:00am

★May Procession

★Meeting after Mass

Refreshments for the meeting: ___________________will be
providing refreshments this month.

Thank you to Connie Sorman and Dee Kruczek for providing the
refreshments for the May meeting

The Office of Prefect and Corresponding Secretary are to be

installed at this June meeting.  Lourdes Barrett was reelected

Prefect, and Theresa Moran as Corresponding Secretary.

There were no opponents for either office.

Sincere Condolences to Carol Forbes on the recent

passing of her beloved husband following a long

illness.  “May his soul and the souls of all of the

faithfully departed through the mercy of God rest in

peace. Amen”

Recent events

Bylaws Revision: We have made much progress on  the

revision of the bylaws.We plan  to present at the June meeting

for discussion and if possible present a final draft for approval

in our September meeting.Committee consists of Lou Barrett,

Agnes Lilly, Charlotte Hemsley and Theresa Moran.

1



May Procession and Crowning of Mary:  May 1

This was a beautiful ceremony to honor Our Blessed Mother for the month of
May.  She was crowned by one of the young ladies from our parish who was
Confirmed this year.  Children from the First Communion Class as well as
Students who were to be confirmed this year participated, escorted by members
from our Sacred Heart Sodality.  Following Mass we distributed Rosaries and
instructions on how to Pray the Rosary.  We received many favorable comments
and hope to make this an annual tradition.
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Spring Yard Sale: The yard sale was scheduled for May14. What a Success!!
The tables were overflowing with donated items. We had a steady flow of
customers and sold a lot!  And then at the end of the day thanks to Peggy and
Jack Belle all of the remaining items were donated to Hooks and Hangers.  A
huge and heartfelt THANK YOU to all who came out to help and most especially
Maria Mosher for her excellent leadership

Confirmation Reception: Those who received the Sacrament of Confirmation
and their families enjoyed light refreshments and socializing after the ceremony
on May 4.  Thank you to all who helped make this a success and again to Maria
Mosher for her leadership.

Ongoing Projects

Sewing dresses for Africa/prayer quilt – The space is now available for us

to use for the sewing project. The volunteers have run out of fabric.  Cotton or

cotton blends are needed.  If you have some fabric you could donate please bring
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it to the meeting, or respond to this email answer can arrange to get it from you if

needed.

June Birthdays: Blessings always and may our Blessed Virgin

continue to bless you with good health and many more years.

7    Margaret Boggs

11  Maureen Freeman

14  Linda Ross
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